
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

1. COMMUNITY BOARD CODE OF CONDUCT 
 
 The General Manager Regulation and Democracy Services, Peter Mitchell, reported on the 

deliberations of a Joint Community Board Working Party regarding a Community Board Code of 
Conduct. 

 
 The draft is similar to that adopted by the Council.  The Working Party’s view was that all Community 

Boards should each have the same Code of Conduct for ease of administration and consistency 
across the city.  The Code has been adapted to apply specifically to Community Board members. 

 
 Whilst the Board was supportive of the draft, it was decided that the proposed Code be deferred and 

that it be considered by the incoming Board. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


